
The Weizmann Institute is offering an 
exceptional opportunity to outstanding 
recently graduated Hebrew University 
International Master of Public Health Program 
students from low/low-middle income 
countries, particularly Sub-Saharan Africa.

Selected students will become visiting 
students at the Weizmann Institute of Science 
and will benefit from exposure to basic science 
research for a period of 4 months.

Led by:

Prof. Hagit Hochner    
envelope hagit.hochner@mail.huji.ac.il

Prof. Neta Regev-Rudzki
envelope neta.regev-rudzki@weizmann.ac.il

BRIDGES OF SCIENCE
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